The Bedfordshire Natural History Society

 MIDWIFE TOAD SURVEY

The Midwife Toad (Alytes obstetricans) has been in Bedfordshire for one hundred years.  This survey is to determine its spread and current distribution.

If you have any questions please contact Helen Muir-Howie. Tel (01234) 306524 or by e-mail.

When completing the form please include;

1) Date

2) Location. The name of the site or an address.

3) Grid reference.  Please give this to six figures.

4) Nature of the record.  E.g.  calls heard, tadpoles/toads seen. One individual/large colony etc

5) Other information.   Do you know any of the history of the colony? Do you know where the toads came from? How long have they been there? Have any been moved from this site to other places, if so where to?
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